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Community Advisory Council (CAC) 

Monday, May 11, 2020 – 12–2pm 

Jackson Care Connect – 33 N. Central #320, 

Medford, OR – Teleconference  

 

Summary of Minutes 
 

A meeting of the Jackson Care Connect (JCC) CAC was held on Monday, May 11, 2020 at Jackson 

Care Connect – Via Teleconference 

 

Call to Order: 

The Jackson Care Connect (JCC) Community Advisory Council meeting was called to order at 12:04pm. 

April minutes were approved.  
 

 

BOD Update:  Jennifer/Craig 

All meetings have been changed to teleconference 

Other committee meetings will resume in June 

BOD approved the reassignment of CHIP funding to our COVID-19 Emergency Funding 

 

JCC COVID-19 Update:  Jennifer 

Number of cases in Jackson County is remaining stable and our amount of testing is high. 

Reopening plan was discussed. Jackson County submitted request last week to the Governor to move to 

Phase 1 and is waiting for response. Each phase is approximately 21 days  

JCC office will continue WFH (Work From Home) through May and possibly longer.  

 

Health Equity Activity:  Sam  

Discuss Microaggression and meaning behind it. Microaggression is a term used for brief and commonplace 

daily verbal, behavioral, or environmental indignities, whether intentional or unintentional, that 

communicate hostile, derogatory, or negative prejudicial slights and insults toward any group, particularly 

culturally marginalized groups. Three types: Micro assaults, Micro insults, Micro invalidations.  
 

OHA Updates for CCO’s:  Belle  

Discussed: Seniors Loneliness Line, Safe and Strong Campaign, Deaf and Hard of Hearing Card, OHSU 

“You are the Key” study. Handouts were provided to CAC Members for each topic   

 

Word on the Street: 

Nancy encouraged everyone to participate or encourage others to complete the Census because that is where 

funding comes from.  CAC Member mentioned the efforts in Ashland to help homeless to find housing that 

allows the population to shelter in place appropriately, Showers will be available later this week and there 

are mixed reviews on the food that is being donated. Please contact Nancy if you have anything that did not 

get shared or any additional questions.  
 

Meeting Adjourned: There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 2:03pm. The 

next meeting will be held on June 8, 2020. 
 


